Public Prosecutor Nabil Sadek
Office of the Public Prosecutor
Madinat al-Rehab
Cairo
ÄGYPTEN
Dear Sir,

I am concerned for the life and safety of human rights researcher, Ibrahim Ezz El-Din. On 11 June 2019, he was arrested by security officers in plain clothes. 

Ibrahim Ezz El-Din is the fifth person linked with his organisation, the Egyptian Commission for Rights and Freedoms, to have been arrested in just three years. 

I urge you to reveal where Ibrahim Ezz El-Din is, give him access to his family and lawyers and ensure that he is protected from torture and mistreatment. I call on you to release him unless he is charged with an internationally recognized crime.

Yours sincerely,
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